Notice of Variances and Waivers
OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
PINELLAS COUNTY LICENSE BOARD
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 21, 2024, the Pinellas County Licensing Board for Children's Centers & Family Child Care Homes, received a petition for a temporary waiver from I.C. and I.C.1 of the Licensing Regulations Governing Pinellas County Children’s Centers and 4.1 and 4.21 of the Child Care Facility Handbook”
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Child Care Licensing Executive Director, 8751 Ulmerton Road, Ste 2000, Largo, FL 33771
